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November 2, 2023 

 

 

RE: Sunnyside Beach Drive Road Improvement Project 

 

 

Dear Sunnyside Beach Drive Residents, 

 

Please be advised that contractors will begin milling the roadway on Monday, November 6th through 

Wednesday, November 8, 2023, weather permitting. This will be followed by cement stabilization, a 

process that involves spreading a thin layer of a cement-like material on the roadway and utilizing 

specialized machinery to blend it into the milled roadway. Cement Stabilization is expected to take place 

on Wednesday November 8th and Thursday November 9th beginning at both the 1300 block and 1800 

block of Sunnyside Beach Drive, meeting at the Church St intersection. Temporary road closures and 

access to parking spots and driveways will be restricted at times while the work is being performed 

however contractors will insure that traffic can move in and out of the neighborhood as the work 

proceeds. Residents in affected areas will be notified in advance of when the restrictions will occur, but 

will at all times have access to their homes. 

 

While driving along the roadway, be sure to avoid areas covered in gray powder. Once the cement is 

mixed in and the ground is regraded and compacted, unrestricted use of the roadway will resume.  

 

As a parking alternative, the McHenry Township Fire Protection District (Station #2) is offering residents 

use of their rear northeast parking lot while the cement stabilization process is taking place. It is strongly 

recommended that at the end of daily construction activities you relocate your personal vehicles to your 

respective address. Thank you for your cooperation while the road construction progresses and please 

proceed cautiously while traveling through the construction zone.  

 

 


